4th June 1998

TO ALL MEMBERS

Dear Sirs,
MILLENNIUM PROBLEM

A Circular was sent to Members on 23rd April enclosing a brochure for the conferences
being arranged for Shipowners by the International Group of P&l Clubs, on the challenges
arising from the Millennium Problem. To remind Members, those conferences will be held
in Singapore (9th June), Hong Kong (11th June), London (15th June) and Miami (18th
June).

Clubs with strong Greek membership decided that a fifth conference should be held in
Greece, and as can be seen from the enclosed brochure this has now been arranged for
29th June, at the Ledra Marriott Hotel in Athens.

As this is such an important topic, Members are urged to send a delegate to one of the
conferences, and of course for Members based in Athens, Piraeus, or elsewhere in
Greece, the 29th June conference may well be the most convenient to attend.

Yours faithfully,
A. BILBROUGH & CO. LTD.
(Managers)
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